
Coronavirus Update – June 2021  

 

Coronavirus Restrictions in mainland Scotland began easing from lockdown on 26 

April 2021 - https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-protection-levels/  

 

Scotland follows a COVID-19 levels system (0-4). Each has a different set of rules 
on what you can and cannot do. 

From 5 June 2021 Glasgow will move to Level 2. 

Find out the level and rules - https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-
protection-levels/pages/protection-level-2/  
 

Pineview Repairs:   

Level 2 protection level states “Tradespeople can work in other people’s homes 

providing they follow guidance on working safely.“ As such, we are processing non-

emergency repairs. If you have any repair requirements please complete our online 

repair request form (https://www.pineview.org.uk/report-a-repair/) or contact us on 

0141 944 3891 or e-mail us at mail@pineview.org.uk  

 

Pineview Office and Services: 

In following the government guidance, our office remains closed with office staff to 

work from home where possible. While our office may be closed, we are still working 

standard hours and are available for all our tenants and customers. Please contact 

us if you need advice or assistance.  
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